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GREG PIRIE RETIREMENT

WHEREAS, Greg Pirie has had a long and productive cateer with Napa County for over 24 years; and

WHEREAS, Greg started with Napa County in September 1994 as a Senior REHS in the County
Administrator’s Office (CEO), gaining knowledge and experience and becoming the Local Enforcement
Agency Coordinator, and finally the Solid Waste Program Manager in the Environmental Health Division;
and

WHEREAS, starting with the first solid waste facility permit (opening of Devlin Road Transfer Station),
Greg has made many contributions including implementing the waste tire enforcement grant program, body
art-tattoo programs, and oversight of permitting and inspection of landfills, compost, and transfer station
operations, and multiple long-term solid waste franchise agreements; and

WHEREAS, Greg’s collaborative team leadership was an asset in his time as Chair of the Bay Area LEA
Roundtable; Chair of the Enforcement Advisory Council leading Cal Recycle, membership in the California
Conference of Directors of Environmental Health, and working with Local Enforcement Agency staff
statewide for regulatory and enforcement guidelines; and most importantly in receiving the Ralph Hunter
Memorial Award for statewide efforts in enhancing solid waste enforcement agency programs; and

WHERAS, Greg, in an effort to serve the needs of the public, worked at the Emergency Operations
Center as the Assistant Safety Officer, during flood, earthquake, and firestorm events; and

WHEREAS, although Greg will be missed, we wish him the best of luck in retirement and very much
appreciate the dedication and professionalism he brought to the Department and Solid Waste Programs.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED, that I, Brad Wagenknecht, on behalf of the Napa
County Board of Supervisors, do hereby recognize and thank Greg Pirie for over 24 years of loyal service to
the public. We say thank you to Greg for his valuable contributions and wish him a happy and fulfilling

retirement. @

Brad Wagenknecht, Chair
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